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AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT… 
GET YOUR MEET ENTRIES IN 
BY TUESDAY AFTERNOON! 

 
A big thank you goes out to Ellen Cartsonis who 
has bravely undertaken the task of leading our 
Orca Computer Team this season.   
 
Ellen and the other parents who have 
volunteered to assist have an extremely big job 
to do, especially with the number of swimmers 
we have.  Just think of making the 3 separate 
entries for each of the over 200 swimmers…and 
that is just the first step to coordinating with the 
other team, merging their data, and getting the 
heat sheets done.   
 

Late and incorrect 
entries can be a 
problem, and every 
parent and their 
swimmer needs to take 
responsibility for making 
sure that Sandy and the 
parent-lead computer 
volunteer team have 

what they need so they can get their job in a 
timely manner.  This is especially important 
when we are the visiting team as we must have 
our entries to the “home” team a day earlier as 
they are responsible for merging the teams and 
creating the heat sheet. 
 
To avoid disappointment, please have your 
swimming entries in on time.  If your child is not 
at practice early in the week, please email the 
events they want to swim by the Tuesday 
deadline.  Ellen will send out an email by 
Wednesday morning with any swimmer who has  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
not entered.  If you see your swimmer on that 
list, please respond immediately to Ellen to let 
her either know their events or that they will not 
be swimming. 
 
We want all Orcas to swim and maximize the 
value of their summer league, and we can do 
that with your help. 
 

 
TWIN CREEKS AT WESTOVER 

SATURDAY, MAY 27TH 
 

SWIMMERS TO BE THERE BY 6:45 AM 
WARMUP AT 7:00 AM 

MEET BEGINS AT 8:00 AM 
 

 
 
 
 

Latest News from the Westover Wild Orca Swim Team 
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THANKS TO OUR COACHES, 
THE ORCAS ARE READY 

FOR THE  
TWIN CREEK TWISTERS! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ORCA BINGO NIGHT! 
Tuesday, June 6th 
6-8 in the Gym 

 

 
 
 

Don’t Miss this Fun, Family Event!   
 

Pack your cooler and bring a snack or 
dessert to share! 

 
All proceeds go to the Orca Team Funds! 

Please be generous and donate. 
 

Many Thanks to Volunteer Bingo Chair 
Meredith Thomas 

 

 

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND! 
 
Do you regret not getting on of these great 
sweatshirts last year, or maybe yours has just 
grown too small?  Well, the wait is over.   
While we still have some of the popular black 
versions, we will be offering the same Hoodie in 
Royal Blue.  These are a great value at only 
$20. 

 
Be sure to stop and say hello to Paula Ervin, our 
lead parent for merchandising, and check out 
other items that she will have available: 
 

 Hydrospex Goggles  (Adult sizes - $12.00  and  
Jr. sizes - $11.00)  assorted colors. 

 Westover Towel  -  We only have 6 left - 1st 
come/1st serve on these - $20.00 

 " Westover"  -  swim caps  -  $1.00     Latex and 
Silicone   

 Swimcaps  -  $6.00 - solid colors - Silicone 
 "2005"  Team  Shirt  - $10.00 - Youth and Adult 

sizes - Printed on White or Light Gray 
 "2005"  Team Ladies Tank Top  - $10.00 -  

Adult sizes - Printed on White or Light Gray 
 Assortment of girls shorts  -  $4.00 to $6.00 

 

THE ORCA WEBSITE.. 
TAKE A LONGER LOOK! 

 
Thanks to our webmasters Yasser Farra & 
Laura Garner, the Orcas have the best website 
in the league.  The Orca Website is more than 
just a place to find out the latest on practices 
and meets.  You can find best times for your 
swimmer, records, current and past photos.  It is 
a great way to get to know more about your 
swimmer and the team.   
 

(For fun….Do you know  who holds the Orca 
record for the Girls 15-18, 100 IM?) 

 


